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Dear IDO friends,

IDO has decided to organize IDO Teachers´ Forum during IDO competition events. The aim is to meet IDO teachers, trainers, choreographers and listen to their wishes, ideas, anticipations and expectations regarding IDO competitions, championships and other items regarding IDO.

We would like to invite 2 or 3 English speaking trainers from each country to take part in the 

IDO Teachers´ Forum on

Friday,  October 21st, 2016   

after Children Electric Boogie solo semifinal at about 16:20

in the Competition area  

which will take place in GRAZ, Austria, during Hip Hop World  Championships.

PLEASE, send your nomination to svehlova.stodido@gmail.com  Thanks.

Your national Team Captain will be given more details at the competition registration desk.

We are looking forward to see your national Forum representatives. 

Yours

Hana Svehlova     
IDO  Technical Vice president
IDO-Head office ( Udsigten 3 ( Slots Bjergby ( 4200 Slagelse ( Denmark

 registration no: CVR 27 02 52 93

